Bwrdd Taliadau Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru

_

Remuneration Board of the National Assembly for Wales

William Powell AM Chair Petitions Committee National Assembly for Wales

8 May 2015

Dear William,

I wrote to you on 17 April regarding the petition on the Board's proposals for Assembly Members' salaries in the Fifth Assembly (Ref: P-04-613). The Board had previously discussed the petition during its consideration of the responses to the dedicated consultation on Salaries. We did so again during our final review of all our proposals in the draft determination at our meeting on 24th April and included consideration of your letter.

We intend to publish the final Determination and the accompanying report on 22 May and we will ensure that you receive a copy.

Regards,

Sandy Blair CBE DL Cadeirydd / Chair

Bwrdd Taliadau/Remuneration Board

Bae Caerdydd Caerdydd CF99 1NA Cardiff Bay Cardiff CF99 1NA